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Perkins Coie Attorneys Mentioned in Law360—Utilities Say They
Need To End Talen Energy Coal Plant Row

Perkins Coie Attorneys mentioned in, "Utilities Say They Need To End Talen Energy Coal Plant Row," an
article in Law360* regarding a motion involving the Talen Energy Supply's Chapter 11 case and a group of four
Pacific Northwest utilities companies discussing the future of a coal-fired electric plant that they jointly own.

"The PNW owners are represented by John D. Penn of Perkins Coie LLP."

*Subscription-based publication
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